
             
 
 
April 19, 2016 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your cooperation in ensuring safe drinking water 
for the Freedom Hill Cooperative water system. 
 
If we are all careful, substances that could pollute our drinking water will never find their 
way to our wells. Your property is located within the area from which water flows to our 
wells. As such, it is important that you are aware that what you do on your property could 
affect the quality of the water our system uses. Your activities can also affect the water 
quality at your own property. 
 
No one wants to drink polluted water. Who would pour gasoline, motor oil, paint, garden 
or lawn chemicals, or household chemicals into their drinking water? Yet, the equivalent 
is done when someone pours any of these products down their toilet, sink, or onto the 
ground. The following flyers contain guidelines to help you avoid the activities that could 
threaten water quality: 
 
Got Clean Drinking Water? It’s Up to You! 
Best Management Practices for Groundwater Protection 
 
These flyers are available on our Water System page of our website (FHCoop.org) and 
some will be made available in the mailhouse, and the meeting room of the Bartlett Shed. 
Please take the time to review and follow the instructions on the flyers. We need your 
help to protect this valuable source of drinking water. 
 
The management and users of this public water supply appreciate your cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
FREEDOM HILL COOPERATIVE, INC 
 
 
 
Donna Rollins 
President 
 
DMR:erp 


